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07-30-2020

Dear Board of Supervisors:

My name is Matthew Blake, Irvine Ca.
[ currently own 2 aircraft located at Tiedown #59 and #62

[ would like to recommend Jay’s Aircraft as the limited-service FBO.

Jay’s aviation has been a loyal, reliable and honest company.

He has always provided friendly assistance/service regarding both my planes.

Currently [ have scheduled my annual with Jay regarding my Bonanza (N721RS).

Jay has always been there for me when I needed support on my planes, recently my Bonanza was
having difficulty starting, in particular, Hot Start, Jay suggested replacing my shower of sparks
on the ignition system, Jay replaced it and I have not had any issues since then.

[ feel by selecting Jay’s aircraft you will have provided a local business where owners of aircraft
will have local FBO to provide fast and friendly service for many years to come.

The community of pilots [ know at JWA have the upmost respect for Jay, his family and business.

Sincerely,
Matthew Blake
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